
Subject: Re: Conference call?
From: Genny Nevoso <nevoso@iaccw.net>
Date: 09/01/2017 10:18 AM
To: Lidia Soto <lidia.soto@lacity.org>
CC: Elise Swanson <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Dear Lidia,
Thanks. I actually will out of the office for a meeting on 9/5.
I can make myself available on 9/6 pretty much most of the day. Please let me
know if this might work.

Grazie!

Genny Nevoso
Executive Director

Ph: (310) 557.3017 | Fax: (310) 307.4701
nevoso@iaccw.net | www.iaccw.net
925 N La Brea Avenue, 4th Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90038

On Fri, Sep 1, 2017 at 10:15 AM, Lidia Soto <lidia.soto@lacity.org> wrote:
Would you all be available for a conference call to discuss "Little Italy" proposal on Tuesday, Sept. 5 at
12pm?

Please advise asap. Thank you!

Lidia Soto | Scheduler/Executive Assistant | Councilman Joe Buscaino  
15th Council District | City of Los Angeles | 213.473.7015
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